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September 24, 1984

Director
office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Document & Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Ccemaission
Washington, DC 20555

Re: Braidwood Station Units 1 & 2
Braidwood Station Security Plan
Docket Mos. 50-456 and 50-457

Enclosed please find six (6) copies of the complete Braidwood
Station Security Plan. Due to changes in printing, please destroy all copies
that you may currently have of the plan, including Rev. 9, the latest revision
that was sent to you at the end of August. The transmittal and effective page
list have been included again to inform you where changes have been made.
However, the letter dated August 24, 1984 and the attached comments are
unchanged.

These enclosures contain Safeguards Information which must be
protected from public disclosure pursuant to 10CFR 73.21.

Sincerely,

6-

Denn Farrar-
Director of Nuclear Licensing
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